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 June 30, 2020  
 
Advocating for public services to be valued, supplementary information re: safe workplaces 
Printable Posters: Stopping the spread of COVID-19  
 
To help keep the work environment safe from COVID-19, the promotion of good hand hygiene 
and cough/sneeze etiquette, as well as physical distancing and PPE usage, is an easy way that 
everyone can participate.  
 
Check out these printable posters that can go up in your workplace—and share this page in 
your online social circles. 
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https://bcchs.cupe.ca/files/2020/06/hs_covid-19_poster_2_vf.pdf
https://bcchs.cupe.ca/files/2020/06/hs_covid-19_poster_2_vf.pdf
https://bcchs.cupe.ca/files/2020/06/hs_covid-19_poster_1_vf.pdf

